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Quilchena Community  

 

The Week Ahead December 13 – December 17 
 

Monday:   Spirit Week – see below for each themed day 
 

Tuesday:     Grade 6/7 Immunizations,  
Family Teams (school wide read) 

Wednesday: 
 

Thursday: 
    

Friday:            Last day of school before the Winter Break   
  
Upcoming Dates: 
 

Dec. 13-17 – Quilchena Spirit Week (info to come) 
Dec. 25 – Christmas 
Dec. 26-Jan.1 – Kwanzaa 
Jan. 4 – School Back in Session 
 
As Term One winds down and we enter our last week of school before our winter break, I have to say 
it has been a term full of rich learning and many memorable moments. I want to wish all our Quilchena 
families a safe and peaceful winter break with your loved ones. We look forward to seeing you back in 
2022! 
 
In Other Quilchena News: 
 

Starlight Children’s Foundation:   
A big thank you to everyone for supporting families in need during 
our Starlight fundraiser. We also would like to thank Ms. Davis for 
championing such an important event and to her students for 
helping with the organization. To date we have collected 267 items 
of food and $370 in cash donations which will be used to support 83 
families this year. Thank you!!! 

 
 
 
Quilchena Spirit Week:  During our last week of school before the Winter 
Break, we have planned a Spirit Week for students and staff to participate 
and dress in a daily theme. Plan to participate in all the days or just some! 
 
Monday:  Holiday Hats 
Tuesday:  Grinch Green Day 
Wednesday:  Seasonal Sweaters 
Thursday:  Candy Cane Clothing 
Friday:  PJ & Comfy Clothes Day 
 
 



 
Travel Plans:  If you are planning to travel outside of the country over the 
holidays, please remember to stay informed of COVID-19 activity at your 
destination, which can vary significantly and change quickly from one 
country to another and within regions of the country. Please see attached 
for more information regarding travel regulations and quarantine. If you 
will not be back to school by January 4th, please complete an absence form 
prior to leaving to ensure the office is aware of your return date. 

 
 
Lost Something? Every term a bag full of useful clothing is taken to a local charity store simply 
because it hasn’t been claimed. Is your child missing a sweater? A jacket? A water bottle? Please take 
a look at the image below and have your child come by the Lost & Found table next week to look for 
lost belongings. All unclaimed items will be donated on the 17th. Thanks. 
 

 
 
 
Snow Day:  It didn’t last long but it sure brought joy and smiles to our Quilchena students! Please 
remember to dress for the weather (snow or rain) during our last week of school. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


